The Club@Midmill

Staffing

Staff Training 

The Club@Midmill is committed to undertake appropriate staff training and development for all appointed staff within the club.

New members of staff will on appointment (and with a PVG check) be given an induction training session by the Manager. After induction period of 1 month staff will have a consultation with Line Manager re training requirements.  

Support and Supervision 
The Club@Midmill views that a good staff support system helps both employees and employers to better themselves and therefore the club. 
To achieve this, club staff:
Follow the SSSC Codes of Practice and National Care Standards and all local and national government legislation. 
Have an annual CPD review with the Club Manager. This will be done along with Support and Supervision.
Have staff meetings where we will sit down and discuss the general running of the club and evaluate our performance.
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